






































From: Mike DiPietro <mdp3358@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 7:27 PM 
To: Bill Herman <townadmin@townofauburnnh.com> 
Subject: Donald Stritch meeting room upgrade  
 
 

 
 
 
Hi Bill, 
Please ask the Selectmen to consider a monitor and related computer/connectivity, like pictured above, for the 
town hall meeting room. Funding could come from any number of sources. 
Thank You, 
Mike DiPiero 
 














